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Dear Parents and caregivers,

Our school photographs for 2016 will be held on Thursday 10th and Friday 11th March 2016.

All students will need to wear full school uniform.
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Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4



 FRIDAY 11TH MARCH 2016

Kindergarten

Year 5

Year 6

House captains (house shirts) 

School Captains, SRC and leaders



Yours sincerely



Mark Rudd
PRINCIPAL

8th March 2016
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